

Peaceful Ridge Rescue

3004 Peaceful Ridge Drive Davie, Florida 33330 (954) 240-6080 www. Peaceful Ridge Rescue.com

March 11, 2015

Dear Support Florida Amateur Driving Club Inc.

Dan Spriggs FADC President,

I cannot express our gratitude enough to you for helping us help the horses. Due to the downturn in the economy and the high cost of owning a horse, we have seen a large upturn in sick, starving, unwanted or abandoned horses locally. Horses give us enjoyment, work hard for us in the show ring and carry our worries away on the trail. We feel these loyal, beautiful animals should be repaid by having a safe, clean home with plenty of food and water. Our organization is dedicated to the process of making that happen but we need your help.

I would like to thank you for your donation and please consider us your family. You may visit Peaceful Ridge Rescue anytime. Please feel free to contact me at the address given above or at Victor.Cutino@PeacefulRidgeRescue.com for updates or like us on Facebook.

If you have an email address please advise on your next information to us so we can email you your tax letter in order to say funds for our rescue horses, Thank you.

Victor Cutino President

Here is your 2015 tax donation receipt of the amounts of \$ 1,000.00. Words cannot express just how much our Rescue Horses appreciate your support, thank you.

Thank you for your support means a second chance to these Beautiful horses.